
11/02/2025, 12:31 University of Kashmir Mail - Important Announcement and a kind Reminder Regarding Registration for NSIL 2025 (March 1st

Ku Mai".
@kasfrmiWRivusity.ac.iR VC Office KU <vcoffice@kashmiruniversity.ac.in>

Important Announcement and a kind Reminder Regarding Registration for NSIL
2025 (March 1st and 2nd, 2025).
1 message

NSIL 2024 <nsil@vbuss.org>
To: "nsil@vbuss.org" <nsil@vbuss.org>

Dear Sir/Madam,

sat, Feb 8, 2025 at 4:14 PM

Thank you for showing interest in attending the National Summit for Institutional Leaders, NSIL-2025, scheduled to be
held at Doon University, Dehradun, Uttarakhand. For those who have yet to complete their registration, we kindly urge
you to do so at the earliest.

Please note that due to organizational conveniences, summit dates have been preponed by one day and it would be
now organized during March 1st and 2nd 2025.

We have received your registration and hereby confirm your registration for the summit. You are requested to report at
registration desk of the summit by 9:00 am on March 1st 2025.

We have not arranged accommodation for the participants; however, have requested the local Hotel groups to offer
rooms for NSIL delegates at a discounted rate. The list of hotels is available on our website https://vbuss.org for your
ready referral. You may directly contact and book as per your best convenience.

Please reach to the below mentioned contacts for concerns and queries (if any).

Registration: Prof. Shivraj Singh Pundhir: 9897682738

Arrangements: Dr. Arun Kumar: 9911002339

Secretariat: Shri Abhishek Saxena: 99996 94251

Email: nsil@vbuss.org

Thank you.
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